
 
Please take note of any dates announced in this update 

 
BARMBY  MOOR  PARISH COUNCIL 

Contact Parish Clerk:  Mrs. Vivien L.E. Cox.  Tel:  01759 302290 
 Email:  ParishClerkBMPC@gmail.com, Website:  http://www.barmbymoor.net 

 

Future Parish Council Meetings 
Future meeting dates for 2022:  April 7 (Annual Parish meeting), 19 May (AGM), 30 June, 
11 August, 22 September, 3 November and 15 December. 

 

Parish Update 
 

Annual Parish Council Meeting – this is the meeting when local parishioners are invited to 
attend and have their say on any issues relating to Barmby Moor.  Please come along, it is so 
important to inform Parish Councillors of any concerns you may have, or proposals or ideas 
to improve our lovely village. 
 
 
Barmby Moor Neighbourhood Plan – A big thank you to all those who attended the 
information events.  All the comments made together with those received from interested 
parties and statutory organisations are being considered and if necessary the existing Plan 
documents amended.  Following this, the documents should then be ready for submission to 
the official examiner.  If approved, the final stages will be a referendum and then hopefully 
adoption.  
  
 
Queens Platinum Jubilee/Village Celebration 2022 – Please read the Jubilee Celebrations 
itinerary in the insert included in this magazine.  
 
 
 
Planters in the Village – The Parish Council are looking into designing new planters in the 
village in the vicinity of the village signs.  Permission from Highways will be needed before 
the planters can be installed. 
 
 
 
Traffic concerns in Barmby Moor– members of the Parish Council are having a meeting in 
April with Traffic Management Officers, Engineers and a Pocklington Provincial Councillor.  
An Agenda has been organised to cover all areas of the village, A1079 and Sutton Lane + 
Feoffee Common Lane. 
 

http://www.barmbymoor.net/


Cremated remains area in St. Catherine’s Church yard – is being refurbished with a grant 
from the Parish Council.  By the time you have read this update the works should have been 
completed. 
 
 
Dog Fouling the footpaths and verges –the great majority of dog walkers do pick up after 
their dog, and get really annoyed with the few who don’t, as they don’t want to be “tarred 
with the same brush”.  There is no excuse for not picking up.  All East Riding of Yorkshire 
Council litter bins may be used for disposing of bagged up dog waste collected whilst 
walking your dog.  If anyone leaves bags of dog waste on trees, bushes, the base of a lamp 
post etc., they are committing a littering offence that may also be punished by way of a £75 
fixed penalty being issued.  If you would like to report an offender, please ring the dog 
warden (Neil Mobile:  07880736552 or ERYC Tel:  01482 393939. 
 
 
Community Fibre Partnership with Open Reach - Teresa Bovingdon has confirmed that  
after 14 months liaising with Openreach to bring Ultrafast Full Fibre Broadband to the 
village we have hit a major stumbling block.  Originally Teresa in her research was assured 
that with the ERYC grants along with the Governments Gigabit voucher scheme, fibre to the 
premises would be installed at no cost to local residents.  Unfortunately the goalposts have 
since been moved and the Government have set a maximum amount of funding available 
for the project which falls £19,719 short of the final offer cost.  Unless the community can 
raise the additional funding we cannot proceed.   
Teresa is happy to talk about this at the Annual Parish Meeting to gain the views of local 
residents on whether to go ahead.   
 
 
East Riding Design Guide Consultation - What is special about where we live? – ERYC 
residents across the authority are being invited to take part in a consultation which will go 
towards creating new design guidance for future developments.  The opportunity is on-
going until the 18 April which includes completing a survey on-line, although paper copies 
are available in the council’s libraries and customer service centres:  
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/EastRidingDesignGuideConsultation/ 
 
 
Support for Ukraine – What can we do to help?  ERYC offer advice on the refugee crisis in 
the Ukraine.  Please have a look at the website on how to offer support or donate to the 
Disasters Emergency Committee, a coalition of 15 leading UK charities providing emergency 
aid and rapid relief to civilians suffering during the conflict. 
 
 
 
 

Please come to the Annual Parish Meeting to 
 Discuss issues relating to Barmby Moor Parish 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/EastRidingDesignGuideConsultation/

